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Dinner Meeting: 

Contact Alison Ahearn - for all dinner arrangements no later than the Monday prior to our dinner meeting. Advise her of any apologies if you are unable to attend or to let her know of extra dinner guests that you have invited. This will ensure the accurate catering for the Wednesday meeting and appropriate charges for meals.

COST (Includes dinner) Members/Guests $20.00

Special Dietary Requirements:

If anyone has any special dietary requirements will they please inform Alison so that she can inform the club.  The club is very happy to cater to individual needs.

Alison Ahearn

Home: 3289 2560

Mobile: 0419 649 278

Email:   amy@amyandrews.com.au
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Diary Dates:

· 11th Feb – FIRST dinner meeting for the year, 6:30pm.
· 11th March – International Women’s Day at the Club.
· 22nd March – Area Workshop at Riverglenn, Indooroopilly.
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Two members will have had Birthdays before our first meeting…

Kay Reid – 8th January

Joyce (Lawrie) Krause – 7th February

Best wishes!

Bingo Report

THURSDAY MORNING BINGO

PLEASE TAKE NOTE OF CHANGES TO THE ROSTER DUE TO A COUPLE OF ITEMS.

Heather will be taking the first Thursday off each month which means that I will be doing the calling on those days and we will need an extra person on the Roster.

Penny has tendered her resignation as of the end of March as she and her husband intend traveling Australia, so we will miss Penny doing her monthly roster but wish her all the best in her travels.

TRAINING FOR BINGO.

I would like to have a training day at my place to teach as many members as possible, how to do the money and how to call. These are not difficult tasks but a little embarrassing at first. We almost came unstuck in January which highlighted the need for a contingency plan to be put in place.  As Suzanne said at the meeting on Saturday, it is still our biggest fundraising project. It is also one of the best exercises to ward off Alzheimer’s.

Bingo Roster 

January 8th
Melindie & Bettina


15th
Carol


22nd
Elizabeth


29th
Penny

Feb          5th         Karen & Elizabeth


12th
Tracey


19th
Jan


26th
Penny

March
5th
Di W & Penny


12th
Kay


19th
Bettina


26th
Penny

April
2nd
Tracey &  Karen


9th
Carol


16th
Jan &  Rosalind


23rd
Di Woodland  

(not sure if I need another person for this day).


30th
Kay

May
7th
Laurie & Elizabeth


14th
Bettina


21st
Carol


28th
Karen

June
4th
Jan &  Elizabeth


11th
Di Woodland


18th
Kay


25th
Elizabeth

July
2nd
Tracey & Laurie


9th
Bettina

July       16th         Carole
As usual, I have tried to fit in with everyone’s plans and holidays.  I hope this is ok with everyone.

Vicki Williams  Bingo Convener
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President’s Message

Well we've done Christmas and New Year, also January has passed us by, gee it's all happened so fast.  I do hope you all had an enjoyable time.

Thank you all those that gave up time last Saturday to come and chew the fat over spending and raising funds.  We have suggestions to put to

the meeting on Wednesday the llth, we will try not to let the discussions get out of hand.

Of course, our focus will be on International Women’s Day coming up on the Wednesday 11th March so please highlight this on your calendar.  And make sure all your friends and family have too.

Regards,

Jan Spittle 
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Organisation, Membership & Classification Committee

Belated Happy New Year to all members – and a healthy one I hope. Penny had a nasty brush with fate just before Christmas when she was found to have a large blood clot between her lung and her heart. She is recovering now and found the energy to up- date the membership list for January – what a trooper.

NEW MEMBERS

I hope we’ll have some new members to add to the list before long. We have a definite applicant – Julie Gilfoyle, solicitor, and a possible applicant, Glynnis, who is a past member of the Bundaberg Club. 

REMEMBERING RENOWNED ZONTIAN 

AMELIA EARHART
Zonta International celebrates the life of the word famous aviator on 11th January each year.  Amelia was a member of the Zonta Club of Boston (USA) from 1928 and later of the New York Zonta Club until her disappearance in 1937 during her attempt to be the first woman to fly around the world. 

During her short life she set many aviation records including being the first woman to fly the Atlantic alone and the first woman to receive the United States Distinguished Flying Cross. She also organised the Ninety-Nines, an organisation of women pilots.

The Amelia Earhart Scholarships, which assist women pursuing PH.D. degrees in aero-space related sciences and engineering were established by Zonta International in 1938. Young Australian women have been frequent recipients of the scholarships. 

The Zonta Club of East Auckland has created a new award for 15 to 19 year old girls who aspire to a career in aviation, with the winner receiving an introductory flying lesson. Applicants are asked to write a brief essay on why they should win the award.

MEMBER’S PROFILE
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This month’s profile is from our United Nations Committee Chair Joyce (some friends call her Lawrie) Krause. Joyce has been a member since December 2006 and nervously took the plunge to be Committee Chair last year. She’s done a great job of keeping us informed of United Nations stances and moves on women’s rights via the newsletter and at meetings, and organised our annual celebration of United Nations Day that we like to have at the October meeting. Thanks for taking up the challenge Lawrie!

I will be away all February on a book-buying trip with Robert but will be back for the March IWD lunch and look forward to seeing members there and the rest of you at the March meeting.

Regards,
Rosalind Pestell


United Nations Committee

5,066,549 

Said NO to
Violence against Women 

demonstrating that there is an enormous movement of people determined to put an end to this pervasive human rights violation that affects as many as one in three women.

But the Work Continues…
The movement continues to grow. If you want to become part of the Say NO network to stay involved, add your name by going to the website www.unifem.org/campaigns/vaw/
Regards,

Lawrie  Krause


Joyce (Lawrie) Krause

I grew up in Kyogle, Northern NSW.
And I lived with my mother, father, brother, cats and dogs.
My biggest move (home –wise) to date was not when I moved from Kyogle to live in Brisbane, nor when we moved from Brisbane to live in London for a year but surprisingly when we moved 2 suburbs away from Arana Hills to McDowall.  We had lived at Arana Hills for 17 years and had accumulated so many things it took forever to sort out what to take and what to throw out/give away.
People/pets and possessions dearest to me now - I love all my family which includes my husband, Charles, and our one remaining pet, a Siamese Fighting Fish.  Eventually we will get another dog (or 2).  
My business or profession is/was - I was an antique dealer for many years eventually specialising in antique jewellery.  
My current work or main occupation is - I am now semi retired but still dabble in a little jewellery buying and selling.
My other interests and/or skills and/or indulgences include: I have been travelling quite a bit the past few years, Romania and Tibet being the most recent trips.  At the end of February I am going on a trip to Egypt.
Month & year joined Zonta: December 2006.

I joined Zonta because:  I wanted to contribute towards helping others less fortunate than I am.

I remain in Zonta because: The other ladies in Zonta are all so pleasant 

Positions held in Zonta:  Bingo Roster, Chairperson United Nations Committee

Positions I’d be willing to try in Zonta sometime: Committee member. 

Extra Diary Dates…..

AREA 

WORKSHOP 

22ND March 2009

At Riverglenn, Indooroopilly

(based on the musical “How to succeed in Zonta without 

really trying”)



DISTRICT CONFERENCE

25TH – 27TH September 2009

at Rydges Southbank, Townsville

International Convention 2010

San Antonio, USA

International convention 2012 Italy

Courtesy of our Area Director, 

Vicki.

Hope you all had a great break and are looking forward to Zonta 2009 (





Member Profile





Sue went to Nepal, Kathmandu some years ago with her church and saw the need for an orphanage, came home- and went back.  They now have 24 children in the orphanage and are turning people away.





Invite as many as you can!








“International Women’s Day”





Happy New Year!! 





Wednesday 11th March


Arana Leagues Club





Speaker





Sue Kupiac


  from


‘Shed the Light’   
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All articles in this newsletter are provided by the chairperson of each committee.  These articles are not necessarily the views of Zonta or the Editor.

